
Carlton Colville Neighbourhood Plan Update 

Back in April we undertook the ‘Regulation 14’ consultation process with our community to be able 

get feedback on our draft Neighbourhood Plan. You will recall we had a six-week consultation period 

including a presentation weekend at the Community Centre. Many people came along or sent their 

comments to the steering group. The input was very helpful and much appreciated – thankyou to all 

who took part. In all we had around 200 comments on various aspects of the draft plan from 

statutory bodies such as East Suffolk and Suffolk County Council, the Broads Authority, Builders plus 

members of the local community. 

Since the consultation period we have been working through all these comments and agreeing what 

changes to make to the draft plan. This is still work in progress as a number require further 

investigation and analysis before a recommended way ahead can be agreed.  

We hope to get this work completed before the end of November. After this the revised Plan 

document goes to East Suffolk Council for them to commence the ‘Regulation 16’ process which 

means the draft plan will be sent to the Planning Inspectorate for approval before coming back to us 

to be formally voted on in the community. At the moment this looks like being early Spring 2023. 


